
 
 

EOL Notification 

Release Date: April 1st, 2024 

ASUS NUC Product Discontinuance Notification  
 

ASUS is announcing the product discontinuance for ASUS NUC 12 Pro “Wall Street Canyon.” 

Key Milestones 

A. The product discontinuance notification takes effect on April 1st, 2024. 

B. Final orders must be placed on or before July 31st, 2024. 

C. ASUS will fulfill and ship final orders no later than December 31st, 2024, or while 

supplies last. 

Remark: 

Final purchase orders are not a guarantee of support/order fulfillment.  

Product Transition Matrix 

EOL Model Replacement Model 

ASUS NUC 12 Pro “Wall Street Canyon” ASUS NUC 13 Pro “Arena Canyon” 
ASUS NUC 14 Pro “Revel Canyon” 

 

Please contact your ASUS local sales representative for more information on individual SKU 

transitions. 


